Sample Letter:
Estimated Board of Trustees of the “Princess of Asturias Prize Foundation”:
With this letter I wish to support the candidacy of the “Hope and Joy Foundation” to the “Princess of Asturias Awards of the Concord 2018”, for all of its work with the poorest and disadvantaged people. 
I have followed the Foundation throughout these years and its journey has been impeccable. It has been quietly working for the good of the countries in which its work is needed. I know that they have carried out many projects in India, in South America, Africa and, of course, in Spain bringing its work to more than 250,000 people. 
I consider it just that this acknowledgement be extended to the different institutions of the world, so that its educational, medical, sanitary and nutritional work may reach its highest potential. I am certain that they know how to fairly administer the resources and opportunities that they receive, carrying out their work with high spiritual, moral, economic and social family values, to recover the most marginalized and difficult areas of society. 

And thus to record my support, I sign the present letter in …………………….. 
on the  ……… of.....…………………………….. 2018
Signature 

……………………………………………………………………..
ID No. or passport No. ……………………………………………………………………….
Position ………………………………………………………………….
IMPORTANT NOTE: This is a sample letter.
It is very important to write down the full name of the person who signs the letter, their ID or passport number, the name of the Company if applicable, either private or public entity and your position. If possible; please do the letter in official headed paper.
We would be very grateful if you could send this letter of support, before the 31 May 2018, either by post to 
Fundación Esperanza y Alegría (Hope and Joy Foundation)
c/ General Arrando, 42 (bajo int. Izquierda)

28010 Madrid,
Spain

Or by email, fundacion@fundacionesperanzayalegria.org , signed and scanned, so that we can compile and send them all together to the Princess of Asturias Foundation Prize. 

Please feel free to send this email to all your friends and contacts so we can obtain as much support as possible for the candidacy of the Concordia Prize 2018 of the Hope and Joy Foundation.
If you need more information about the Hope and Joy Foundation you can find it on our website: www.fundacionesperanzayalegria.org 
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